
 
 

Parent Helpers Needed! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Our whole school Athletics Carnival is fast approaching and we need your help! In order to 

run all the events, we need as many willing helpers as we can get!  
 

If you are available to help us on Friday August 13, 2021 at Pitt Park, Wentworth Falls 

please complete the slip below and return it to Mrs Rhodes by Friday June 25, 2021! 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

*** Return this part to Mrs Rhodes by Friday June 25 *** 

I am available to help at the Athletics Carnival on Friday August 13, 2021. 
 

Name:               
 

Contact Number:         
 

Child’s Name:          Class:     


